
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
( ,c: 

Subject: 

Hi Sakina, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, August 01, 2014 5:11 PM 
Sakina Deas 
Shawna Senko; Crystal Card 
RE: Docket 140143-TL 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. Per your request below, the docket title has been 
corrected to reflect Pembroke Pines rather than Pembrook Pines. 

Dorothy 

From: Sakina Deas 
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 9:40 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket 140143-TL 

Hi Dorothy, 

There is a typo in the tile of docket 140143-TL. In CMS it has the tile as "Petition for expedited review of growth code 
denials by Numbering Pool Administrator for Hollywood exchange (Pembrook Pines), by BeiiSouth Telecommunications, 
LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida" but the switch name is misspelled it should be "Pembroke Pines". I was told it has to be 
changed before I can submit the recommendation letter for GCL. I leave at 11:00 so if you could let me know when the 
correction has been made I would appreciate it greatly. Thanks. 
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